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Archdiocese of St. Louis response to Overturning of Roe v. Wade  

 
 
June 24, 2022 - “The Catholic Church has always proclaimed that every human being, born and unborn, is endowed by 
our Creator with the right to be protected and cherished. Therefore, just as before today’s Supreme Court decision to 
overturn Roe versus Wade, the Church will continue serving those who are most vulnerable and bearing witness to the 
dignity of every human, regardless of religion, race, age or any other factor.   
 
Here in the Archdiocese of St. Louis, we will continue providing resources for women facing unexpected and difficult 
pregnancies, cherishing and protecting women and their children, so that they may both develop their full potential in this 
world and be happy with God forever in the next.  
 
I urge all the faithful in our Archdiocese of St. Louis, now more than ever, to demonstrate compassion and provide support 
to those in need, with a special deference to mothers and children in need.”  
 

- Most Reverend Mitchell T. Rozanski, 
Archbishop of St. Louis 
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